
Marshdale Singers

Who: All 2nd, 3rd, 4th, 5th grade students

When: TUESDAY Mornings 8 – 8:50 AM, except when school is not in session. September through
1st week in May. First meeting: September 13, 2022.

Performances include December concerts, 1-2 community performances, and a Spring musical in
April.  We also have a special Awards breakfast in May to celebrate our year.  You also get a
Singers’ t-shirt!

Where: Marshdale Elementary Music Room

Why: To sing for fun, learn beginning choir and vocal techniques, and perform for school, friends,
and families.

To Register: Register on Marshdale’s website, under “Clubs and Programs” and “Marshdale Singers”
or use this link to register: tinyurl.com/singersregistration. You can also email
lauratrefethen@gmail.com for registration information. Registration is due Friday Sept 9.

Cost: $60/student for Fall or Spring only, $120 for whole school year
$50/sibling for Fall or Spring only, $100 for whole school year

Make checks payable to Marshdale Elementary PTA, with your child’s name in the memo.

Scholarships are available on an as needed basis, as well as larger volunteer opportunities that come
with discounted tuition.

Parent volunteers needed!  Parents are asked to help volunteer at least once throughout the year.

Please contact lauratrefethen@gmail.com or 303-656-6184 if you have any questions.

Director: Mrs. Laura Trefethen –previous Singers’ director/accompanist, piano/voice teacher, vocal
director for Stagedoor’s highschool company, former Kindergarten teacher.
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